
ITEM 5 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 19 
COUNCILMEETING Mar. 17/75 

Re: Burnaby Highway Exchange By-Law No. 14, 1974, By-Law No. 6603 
Chevron Canada Limited - Project Implementation 
(Icem 18, Report No. 11, February 17, 1975) 
Del~gation from North Slope Ratepayers Association and 
Various Ie~ms of Correspondence 

It will be recalled that Item 18, Manager's Report No. 11, which was 
considered by Council on February 17~ 1975 (being a report from the 
Director of Planning in 1·eference to the above) was refet'red to the 
area residents for their information and conments thereon. 

To date, we have received several letters and we had been accumulating 
them with the thought that we would put them on the Agenda for one 
specific meeting, and at the same time the Planning Director would 
summarize the various letters received and conment where appropriate. 
We have now received a request from the North Slope Ratepayers Association 
to appear as a delegation on March 17, 1975, so now would be an appropriate 

.time to bring forward all of the correspondence received to date. 

Incidentally, when Item 18 was sent to the residents of the area for their 
C0111Dents, we :.;ave no deadline for replies and there may still be further 
correspondence coming. 

The correspondence received to date frOl!l individuals is: 

1. Letter dated February 24, 1975 from Mr. and Mrs. M.P. Douet, 
4435 Cambridge Street 

2. Letter dated March 1, 1975 from Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Wallace, 
4140 McGill Street 

3. Letter dated March 1, 1974 from Ms. Margaret Rink, 
4203 Eton Street 

4. Letter dated March 3, 1974 from Mr. and Mrs. Robert Harvey, 
4383 Cambridge Street 

5. Letter dated March 5, 1975 frcm A. and C.M. Evenson, 
4297 Eton Street 

6. Letter dated March 6, 1975 from Mr. and Mrs. E. Hofstetter, 

7. Letter dated March 6, 
4293 Eton Street 

1975 from Mr. Jack Hingston, 

8. Letter dated March 6, 1975 
~147 Trinity Street 

from Mike and Eva Dolan, 
4166 Trinity Street 

9. Letter dated March 7, 1975 from Dorothy and John Cumming, 
4139 Eton Street 

10. Letter dated March 10, 1975 from S.L. and G. Rogers, 
4112 Edinburgh Street. 

It is suggested that the su~mission of the North Slope Ratepayers Association, 
dated February 28, 1975, and various items. of correspondence noted above, be 
tabled and the Planning Director asked for a report summat·izing the m&terial 
presented and ·commenting upon it where applicable. It is hoped that we could 
have a report from the Planning Department for March 24, 1975, but this will 
depend upon the questions raised during the discussion with the delegation 
and the actual points raised by them. 

pF.Q9)1Ml!NDATI0N: 

l. THAT the aubmission of the North Slope Ratepayers Association and 
che various items of correspondence received to date be tabled 
ancl the Planning Director asked to submit 11 report connnenting on 
them £or the meeting of March 24, 1975. 
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